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Northumberland County Council




	Rt Hon Nicky Morgan MP,

Secretary of State for Education,

House of Commons,

London,

SW1A 0AA


	Your Ref: 

Our Ref:
Enquiries to:

Direct Line:

E-mail:
Date:
	LP
Mrs L Papaioannou, Clerk to Schools Forum
(01670) 622615
Linda.Papaioannou@northumberland.gov.uk
6 June 2016


Dear Nicky Morgan,
Haydon Bridge High School, Northumberland – Academy Conversion

Northumberland Schools’ Forum has asked me to contact you about the impact on schools funding of continuing delays in the enforced academy conversion of Haydon Bridge High School.

Forum’s recent meeting was informed that the School had a budget deficit of about £350,000 and that this was continuing to increase.  We understand that this deficit may become a charge on our very limited Dedicated Schools Grant allocation and are concerned that it is increasing outside local control of the situation.

We further understand that a potential sponsor has sought a subsidy of about £300,000 towards reorganisation costs from the Local Authority, a provision for which the Authority has no funding.

The ongoing uncertainty for pupils, parents, other stakeholders and other schools is a matter of great concern for us, which we believe we share with Haydon Bridge High School’s Interim Executive Board and the Local Authority.

Forum would welcome your assurance of an early resolution for the school and your views on the funding issues.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr J M Brown, Chairman, Northumberland Schools’ Forum

Copy to:

Janet Renou, Regional Schools Commissioner for North of England, Department For Education, Mowden Hall, Staindrop Road, Darlington, County Durham, DL3 9BG

Lord Nash, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Schools, Sanctuary Buildings, Great Smith Street, Westminster, London, SW1P 3BT

Northumberland Schools’ Forum
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